

August 22, 2022

Ms. Valerie Gerstein
Licensing Department
Village of Arlington Heights
33 S. Arlington Heights Rd.
Arlington Heights, IL 60005

RE: Arlington Heights Park Foundation Golf Outing on Thursday, September 29

Dear Ms. Gerstein:

Attached please find our Raffle License application and tax exempt information for the Arlington Heights Park Foundation's upcoming annual Golf Classic to be held on Thursday, September 29, 2022. We would appreciate your waiving the bond requirement due to the foundation being a tax exempt entity.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best Regards,

Jason Myers, Treasurer

Arlington Heights Park Foundation